Membership Reminder

From: ICRA INDIANA (icra_indiana@yahoo.com)
To: icra_indiana@yahoo.com

Date: Friday, May 19, 2023 at 08:38 AM EDT

Dear ICRA Members,

Thank you to those who have paid your 2023 ICRA Membership dues. For those who it has
slipped your minds, there is still time to pay our dues and be able to attend the ICRA Quarter 2
Webinar.

The 2023-2024 ICRA Membership Drive is now open. To renew your membership, please
complete the Membership Application on-line. This on-line application will help the Membership
Committee maintain the ICRA Membership Directory.

Membership Application

You may pay for your membership due either on-line (credit card) or by check.

On-line payments will include a processing fee. Processing fees are non-refundable. On-line
Payment of Membership Dues

Checks need to be made payable to ICRA or Indiana Cancer Registrars Association and mailed
to the Membership Chairperson.

You will receive a confirmation receipt within a FEW DAYS of your submission.
Martha A. Hill, CTR

ICRA Membership Chairperson

5096 South County Road 740 West

Medora, IN 47260



